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Minutes for IEEE 802.15 TG4q 

BRC Meeting 
11, February, 2015 
Acting Chair: Chiu Ngo 
Attendees: Kiran Bynam, Henk de Ruijter, Jinesh Nair, Chandrashekhar Thejaswi, Youngsoo Kim

The chair presented the agenda for the BRC call. The following meeting minutes of the previous conference call was approved by the BRC by unanimous consent.

a. DCN: 15-15-0123-00-004q
The chair asked for updates on the comment resolution related tasks from the comment owners. 
Henk presented the updated resolutions for the comments with CID 2070 and 2081. He also presented the updates in the comment resolution document with DCN 15-15-0115-04-004q. The comments were approved by unanimous consent. He also presented the updated merit document with DCN: 15-15-0118-01-004q. 

Allan presented the updated comment resolution sheet with DCN: 15-15-0039-05-004q.  Henk could not find the reference to his latest comment resolution document as the revision number was not provided. The editor confirmed that if the revision number is not provided, it is assumed to be the last revision. 
The chair raised the following motion, “Move to approve all resolutions to comments received for LB100, as presented in document 15-15/0039r05, along with documents referred in 15-15/0039r05, and to authorize the start of a recirculation of Draft 3.0 with those resolutions applied”. This was seconded by Henk. The motion was approved by unanimous consent. 

Allan presented the timelines to implement all the resolutions. He also briefed the group on the issues related to numbering. It was decided that the document “802.15.4 RevC DF3 draft” would serve as the baseline document for numbering. 

It was decided that all revised draft would be sent for recirculation by early next week. The next BRC call was scheduled to be held on February 25th 2015. 
Chair adjourned the call
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